
I am vehemently and utterly opposed to the ‘Abortion Zones’ Bill. This Bill is effectively 

criminalising those who are pro-life (anti-abortion). 

Those who are Pro-Life are no threat to anyone entering or leaving these abortion facilities. 

We stand as silent witnesses for the value and dignity of all unborn children outside those 

buildings were this value and dignity is destroyed. 

We recognise that a society which permits the destruction of the unborn is a society that is 

in desperate need for the balance of this witness. 

Criminalising this peaceful presence makes no sense.  

I am opposed to this move and would beg that the Committee recognise that the right to 

peaceful protest is a fundamental right, just like the right to life. 


